
 

 

February 2018 

 

Kia ora koutou 

 

This is a “heads up letter” to inform you that our syndicate is planning a 

trip over to Kapiti Island this term. The purpose of the trip is to 

enhance our local geography, environment and history study, and help our 

students to be aware of our precious resources and the importance of 

conserving them. 

 

The trip will cost $40 per person which will cover the boat ride there 

and back, and DOC permit required by all visitors to the Island.  

The purpose of this letter is to let families know that if they wish, they 

can pay this off through Kindo or your family account if you have an 

existing one. More details about payment options will come out in the 

next school newsletter. 

 

We believe it is important for all Kiwi kids to experience what’s in their 

own backyard. We are really looking forward to this learning adventure. 

There will be 4 separate trips in March. Further details and requests for 

parent helpers will come out closer to the time.  

 

Na mihi nui ki a koutou 

Cath Franks and the Te Motu team. 
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